Option B

A New School For Our Community

The local Community Education Task Group, the
Board of Governors of the present Mercy College
and your Parish Priest need you to vote for
Option B to build our new Mercy College on the
Crumlin Road. Our Children need this facility!
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The Time Is Now!

After a long fight we are nearing the end of our journey towards a
new school for the children and communities of St Vincent de Paul
Holy Cross and Sacred Heart.

We cannot do this alone - to achieve this vision of-hope fa
children we need your vote!

. A Public Consultation is now underway to see if this.i
community wants.

If you share our vision please tick OPTIO
form.

4 forms are included so make sure
completes a copy.

If you need more make

and lives within
form.
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